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BRAUNSTON C. of E. SCHOOL P.T.A. FETE., Arrangements are being made for a handi-
craft stall to be held later this year. If you are able to help by making some
thing or by supplying material, would you kindly contact Mrs. Pat Gooding;
52 Church Road, (890412)

BRAUNSTON SC(U'TS AND CUBS. Due to the success of our last disco, it is proposed to
hold another one in March ~ Please see particulars in the next B.V.N. issue.

Will anyone finding tents, or camping equipment redundant, please don't let them

go to waste - contact any of the Leaders because our Scouts and Cubs would be

very grateful for such material.

Anyone interested in joining Scouts or Cubs are welcome to come along to any of

our meetings in the Den in Cross Lane. Scouts on Fridays at 7 p.m. and Cubs

on Thursdays at 6.15 p.m.

" Church Parade is held on the first Sunday in every month — the next one on

Sunday, 6th February.,

BRAUNSTON VILLAGE GARDENS ASSOCIATION. Following the success of last year's
Show, the committee have decided to make donations towards certain organisations
in the Village.

The School Library Fund £25
Repair of Scouts & Guides Den  £25
Church Building Fund £25

It is intended that the sale of Fertilisers will recommence on Sunday, 27th
February., This takes place at the Village Centre every Sunday between 11 a.m.
and 12 noon and until about the middle of June. Please bring containers for
your purchases. Confirmation of the opening date in the Post Office Window.

A PANTO FOR BRAUNSTON? A Stage and Curtains are crying out to be used for enter-
tainment in the Village Centze. Many Villages around present their own Plays or
Pantomimes, so why not Braunston? :

If you think you might be interested in being involved, whether in making props
or "acting the Dame", please contact Dean or Iyn on 8907LL. If we get sufficient
calls we'll have a meeting and get going in plenty of time for next Christmas.
Mrs., Iyn Evans, 21 Mill Close, Braunston.

VILIAGE NOTES. The months of December and January have been in marked contrast
to those of last year. The mild - sometimes spring like weather has brought out
flowers which would normally bloom in March - Crocuses are now in flower, and
daffodils are pushing through the ground. Gardeners hope that they will not
fall victims to a late frost. Alder and hazel catkins are now fully formed.

If we have missed the customary winds of January, the catkins, depending on wind
pollination, have certainly had more than enough opportunity to succeed.
Interested observers note that many plants - not provided with special adaptations —
manage to survive in extremely harsh conditions, Of these the chief are garden
weeds ~ example chickweed, dandelion, and shepherds purse. They can be found
flowering under a layer of snow.

We do not seem to have had the usual invasion of field fares and the huge flocks
of starlings. Perhaps the mild weather has extended to the continent - or it
may be that the use of chemical weed killers has reduced the numbers of our
feathered friends. A farmer once said "Thege chemical sprays put one thing
right and two wrong", Perhaps he was right - certainly the indiscriminate use
of poisons is an undertaking fraught with danger.
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Duncan A. Gallie (Hon, Editor)
Alston House, Braunston. (Rugby 890200)



